
Happy Giving Tuesday!

Giving Tuesday is a day to all give thanks by supporting nonprofits and
charities all over the world. Please share your thanks and support the work

that we do at the farm.

Your generous support is vitally important as we continue to cultivate this
vibrant, healing, and enduring community resource, open to all. 

 Make a Donation Here

Updates on Youth
Program

Registration

We've been making
some changes to the

registration process for
youth programs -
nothing huge, but

please note that there
will no longer be an
"early registration

week". All registration
will go live to the public
at the same time later

this winter. 

Youth program
registration will most

likely open in February,
but we will keep you
posted about specific
dates as we get closer

to that timeframe.
Thank you for your
understanding and
please stay tuned!

Construction
Updates

Check out this video
that Joshua

Schindelman put
together documenting
the demolition of the

Yellow House! 

Upcoming Workshops

Merry Mixology

Thursday, December 5th from 6:30pm 
@ the Jenks Center in Winchester

Join us at the Jenks Center to learn how to create
unique, tasty, festive holiday cocktails and mocktails

using some farm-fresh ingredients. In addition to
discovering new seasonal concoctions, we'll explore

making and using shrubs, as well as how to spruce up 
your favorite Hot Toddy! 

Cost is $25 per person. This event is 21+ for all
attendees. Please let us know if you or your guests have

any food allergies or preferences.

Register Here

Wreath-Making with Ferris Donham

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUNpQ0SGfGi9W3QNTYA99gIvVAeUFLMYzQ8wwWyLZdeHHQofS4fOgeL7-t0X-4AKOy_-s2tmcDJXM1Qyz6uBuwsxFqxTWguiGduOZACnGTJidyl3qRQgYBBLiAbRcrn5HfAUr6IQv33LuGrGY7G3OBcIEmh5XkRjtknLS1Y_lhXvEBVLNCdWcXQLP9b7lnxK6BJvxBY6-cPYtwLPdO6OoMVj49MDeswdT56Qm3-mYFqsaQeiiC1WaSkPPIY9wrkA6UcY8X5dqbRjo6MFAE4Iy11EEE8bPnXOzj49IM3ebXKu6ThEkN1s6DSAQM9qDiMstEiaRQt_jfdDQ&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUEdlkxepZn8erlFvLOp1D0M7Xf-YF5Y2CPd4UmSQ8Ky-bbsRVKKoYIJbQgyFjWXOFZnMUVI2S3pi2cGcGXp6ddoO7Mx4m1ri39aC8kqY0gRkAVjdSO_Ap1oq6b3PYYkjaB9YxvUToi2QDjxV1iCJVKd71OGl7GM6XGPS0RiH04uSYPLZ6ZwKtAHo4ckuYfEKbNxNdZNX40ybcu6WpiswpyqD6PVebj3zm4ScBQJYXnGQiMK4qap60qGWvdOQoPEph4rq-BtHUQELi_V3KTUWgmEIvYlj0ohfNzPJhKS8uUugh8jH4K2w6PU=&c=&ch=


We've got a snowy
construction site now,
but have no fear, the
plan is to start the

foundation work by the
end of this week.

Stay tuned for more
videos by Joshua as he
continues to work with
us at the farm and at

WinCAM to create
videos as part of a

year-long project with
his middle school.

Please Note: that the
parking lot at 82 Ridge
St. is not usable during
this construction period.

Please park at Mullen
Field or St. Eulalia's lots
if you're coming to the
farm for a longer visit,

or for a quick pick-up or
drop-off, you can use
the small street lot on

Ridge St. in front of the
farm fields.

Here are our most up-
to-date plans for the All

Seasons Barn.

Check out the
plans!

Farm Stand Goes
To Honor Box
System - Fresh
Eggs Available

As many of you
remember from seasons

past, we still sell our
farm fresh eggs in the

winter time (the
chickens don't stop

laying!). We will open
up the Farm Stand on

Wednesdays and
Saturdays at 9AM. 

We use an honor box
system during the

winter, so please bring
cash or check to

deposit in the box. A
half dozen carton of

eggs costs $3.

Winter CSA
Shares

Tuesday, December 10th, 6:30-8:30pm 
@ the Jenks Center in Winchester

Join us for a Winter Wreath-Making workshop with Ferris
Donham. Learn to create and assemble your own

Holiday Wreath using local, natural materials. Registration
is required and space is limited. Materials fee $25.

Register Here

The Forest School at the Farm
(Update included)

BIG NEWS! We're excited to announce the opening of
The Forest School at Wright-Locke Farm in September

2020!

The Forest School is for children ages 3 - 6 and is
nature-immersive. Small classes spend their day entirely
outdoors, exploring and learning in nature year-round. 

Come learn more about The Forest School at one of our
information sessions! Choose from two dates. RSVP

required. **PLEASE NOTE, due to the large number
of RSVPs, the sessions have been moved to the

Jenks Center to accommodate everyone**

Monday, December 16th: 7 - 8 PM
Thursday, January 9th: 7 - 8 PM

Click the links for more information on the history of
forest schools and what a forest school looks like.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUBW1gZkUh_PIjG4FKHsV2cT8UJjVCNj4YbR0m-gzfBkXLgNp-WbSqBZBK1EiUatn8LSPnHMHIyAmMlS7YwKiLjmxlYVMaTHR0Awv2fgVWcAY5oxGYqWd5TMEFHgjwdjfAZd2lJp1iO5eSAKod-_EaOZmh7acez8DKzLmi6kqTH0lh-eje7uSq8JUCVI7RR2aPGvidq4nmSTYnuEWrS0onYj5kajoLl9wAuE0QGHZ61KoelHPe63YTXxWqkcOsskTIuoSaDbW9SHCjoADsy53Wzc=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUA4p7Bt9DofxtNOE1lE2R9Dw1iLHq3KEGcOqUKuo45nAatlu0A3bo2YlNlRwy-11YOQcayiWMCi-w_jEUc1rcYsmEvGF_pT5V04wvfiOdaaj_GuSC9v_0wB1QRTdQf4By-BOmB2zVUTMi8n76rnhhacmBNrILF49xO7fAZHiz8Bfyq8OYiYowokAoSCujEWBW45VtA5d0NuBJWtvInw9zKedcjlsnrsk_MWsxFBHkxf4li4j4TDHjRFJMYjv-taEc2VrQicZeG-SYZ0TA9AsUMcKsc8oi5J1ASY9zrgMPdfR&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUEdlkxepZn8erlFvLOp1D0M7Xf-YF5Y2CPd4UmSQ8Ky-bbsRVKKoYIJbQgyFjWXOFZnMUVI2S3pi2cGcGXp6ddoO7Mx4m1ri39aC8kqY0gRkAVjdSO_Ap1oq6b3PYYkjaB9YxvUToi2QDjxV1iCJVKd71OGl7GM6XGPS0RiH04uSYPLZ6ZwKtAHo4ckuYfEKbNxNdZNX40ybcu6WpiswpyqD6PVebj3zm4ScBQJYXnGQiMK4qap60qGWvdOQoPEph4rq-BtHUQELi_V3KTUWgmEIvYlj0ohfNzPJhKS8uUugh8jH4K2w6PU=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUKsTq_skDI9zvShQoYAzs4prwwJwhxpFvUYvGO_DmlTN4Bys0NKegPbDRc_yCzF2jLMYpR4FWpTycibAYAhMQ6nAvIWJgdJ-WWTPhSZdLd6UtE5mbfdy3TyC17W5BJ-FrotGOLmST95BHxrfjBQiEeH3SidrNNXkgI4PBDErqJlrOOUo8h2t5GcSQK_3Blkk--_o7crB3xbSCc96TvGvSzCGn0NJxHA68vMA_jmp6XQresH-ALtXT-WSX9Xs9dn3-28Sp5mknF7wRByVKYI17gUiydATBEL8_OA0FFy4QJGvfnm1rVqwXOrOgbnkJDJMlw==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUKsTq_skDI9z_AeTfHXOZxggvj2gbCe4A18V2uorhH-4OzQgTfxfmvGyzKIZ9rA6oo_VJiGrWrWXlYKVTsWCaZj7fLKTP24W4oNq2IUBHhPA1CdxK0SbvOEr6bAcxhoVv961cH2DjyV4P76uG3lY-R3veNcbQC98XluY8J0sMV6Sg4lDHGcdwyY7LAIkDX1cY0VXEVUHZTpqpIU_snh2bEjm6UgSIJWfacGj150REcpZIPwucoiFZiDHwRUDbodE7IeJYCxAIXSc61gQ8uXg7zNA-rO7d-ST4XnAoOEpdj-Zc8pBxJjMGA153dxLWx9fuA==&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUKsTq_skDI9zaZQk_xuYAmwaItjnpzDtjpXjB169bzl2efzzIZ_p5J_J5US6HD_X4Rrl3pYxy8LJP3W8aVI_yrAvEs0OoFnOuXIyYfV50Ee_CfrC-8_9Ri1Ql5byz1zVfgh633CMJ6WGj3hRC6O1o1QGfJzqn9DtZU0atmnZ85H0mXKIX7XvZc8=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUKsTq_skDI9zbedhwbv6eE8PWqzX2RoKlx135bs1mRcaH4kDaZA9qemSGJVSBnYFpzuyZ13Ad_KNRy3PH4sW_UOiy1ACu-RYInrwmPkygjn20yrJCxhgBVrLP8YcFo4hafjeDkLAxNQTiyQOE4xVtOqVkswkthQnsGvgh_FtP-KYsAJsSUb-kbU=&c=&ch=


Did you know that
Wright-Locke Farm

hosts 
Shared Harvest's
winter CSA pickups
once a month from

November to February?
If you want local

produce year-round,
Shared Harvest is a
great option. They

source from a variety of
local, organic farms and
vendors to bring you a

convenient and
delicious way to eat

local all winter. 

You can sign up for all
months, or just one or
two. You'll get two big

boxes of a variety of fall
and winter veggies with

the option to add on
specific veggies and
other local products

that you love the most
(think butter, eggs,
mushrooms, maple
syrup, sauerkrauts,
honey, and more).

The next pick-up will be
December 14th.

Learn more and sign-
up here.

Blog Post

Tori's Blog Post

Read our newest blog
post by Field Assistant

Tori Dahl as she reflects
on this past season. 

Tori is on her way back
home to Minnesota

since the season is at
it's end. We are sorry to
see her go -- she has
truly been an amazing

addition to Wright-
Locke Farm. Come back
and visit any time Tori!

Home School Programs

(Photo Courtesy of Mei Lin Barral)

This Winter, we are offering a variety of opportunities for
your homeschooler to continue their education through
farm programs! Register for one of our scheduled

programs or contact us to schedule a program listed in
our program offerings for your homeschool group.

Starting in January, we will host a 4-part series using
STEM to understand and practice four key aspects of
survival: fire building, food and water, navigation, and
shelter. Each session meets Wednesday morning from
9:30 AM - 12:00 PM, running January 15 - February 5.

$40 each or $150 for all four.

Support your Farm

Farm Dog Hank was enjoying the first snows yesterday in front
of the chicken coop!

---------------------------

Don't forget, you can also support Wright-Locke when you shop
online with Amazon Smile - they'll donate 0.5% of your

purchase to the Farm. Just make sure to access amazon
through https://smile.amazon.com/ and designate "Wright-

Locke Farm Conservancy, INC" as your nonprofit pick to make
your purchases count towards proceeds for the farm.

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUFf1pvguuN6yv-xllq2vPT40RS_ilDT7ZQ9ZBaUBVXCkZnYK8rxa_E5yq_TZ-xKOMIqoL3-5w5Czpm6FuIxo-8ZBEFmult_J63hc5RncKN-yvhHYfKWU6UilvW6pPY87RWHPbXp-e08HHY3rJ_gEJn8CO5oRIzq4Xa8UlN5D9RdSfbGeJXXdbxn0vvwkW3-2-tpdZ1Jj_S2DmproylFS8nN03Krmr8sivJ9k9DudnsNqdPGv3UwHT5ecFKHs2iFYnDONohh1vzc5BPDApBFMtgA=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUIX319A5A8TiAThIeQz0qxa4gNHwXBb1a9SNJYFlu0wKPYilKnKFmzETyjME8l0X4fAhxvJd_-KMeuSLkcLzlwlICaMdz5LVVW29CDcM6WOTO3MD4CiQDLa6pZKrQpSEfEeTDS93H7tMPMvrDgJ31PXyoF5nMJjQQm5ntHIp3Q5meI5kt4zgFq4JmpgrSxCTpKtnjTtfoAOOYEUJF3PSlBYlf9ihVjVh-9nGXO2bodm5pa04fWumRBHx9ttyX7t6yd5z7Y3A7nFDhnmKjKeYSKefzfB3ziKxomEHH1QRTupb&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUFf1pvguuN6yD7h_oRSxxJQmvoTGRpzaQ8-Rs72ejWnSskXYjsCr9NZIkmsaD3nwazajxT-T5Qyxx5KNNw3HZA4C4tD3V0S8ak3ztmY6KZNdP3PxNJuEAA9cyiN-VKhxEFIJAxqo3P5ZAp65xcNRD1Kg0u6nwd_4DthmZc-8JS2q9Ru93bHwNu5HFCVtLfI4QPJwbK5tuvlZNgdZc7oBnzQ5alg9L5QirmjjJ_dITpoe2YVr-XvT_NE80GUE-HI8Ygdff1AT8EHy_WqICBKlWmS21yN3WQLQ6Qky7TMrhcpdeUa-SfFtfnoQ_ixh33gW5I-ABgBc5QUFPuuZO53_bw0=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUFf1pvguuN6y07Suw5D6XgO0EfTHI6Mg7aqQftLPnHnqba9aNygFJZRhopG7YXxzYC3QqMRZOLsGhh3bcikqyYYCthLI5L6JiO3pEDNoGp1aG932vspruovbQp2l_I-dXr2nqn_0ZUBThUN9TL26K9VlKuPO9OSg3zIKsJTQg3X5QkBaeprmPcmQBlo_y1e_fla8lZWaIHCJ2Jv02C0VxtV5NK50gf_efUAuKtUgdDpjLQpqQHPS5bhRvuC4ShDCJOC9ZBG9HFk1liKc2Vp0UoNfQocs3zp3wlviIq3qqOwKG78J2C11qTiG2ek6IeYmO-CaApB47kAHtD-VyTcw0zb6gR7G9x5c4GTDXKvKDo1KmrWMooRN9K4=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUNpQ0SGfGi9WEM4HyGKX8h1t5_1lxmHY7O24X1CQ_SOB55D3sYF3ujnP3niOpAKrqU15EASwenmna3AxXxifWAI3tHsRUwySqLbv5i7jmrxcDXDj4nrRKzfh7Y8oLrSSzgVvtlJ9gR4HFhePm8p-X1oUdPa7O72G2sISCixp2OkpVHOddLuoSjF97kt4JvllA66lnWmUSuTNGjGLwRC_HRY5Hp0Cx27hYNy4GgPbi6gyWJ3_vDcZo5SGGlL08k05CM2Azw2MskEJJYfNsH0X7rBMfjy_On72IoZG0qaTv5RNF4pT4KUjjrsl_v9MkYKpTx1Tt5iCs_8WlfHuC_9vffQ=&c=&ch=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001EFuavvy1QZ3eZXVTIAr0aWSjYV4b0p5rJaq3gAY0jxgqHMoyYZ8fUIEjnv79oQho3KQ_ZRJ8vT_1nEe4NcbvdkJB5uC_GcqWuCE7J_cxysqO05a7k77JLSkfbU_Yi0QA7ErS07rrR7aFJ4E0khSUOIe28Z43TjiA5GlGC0NANiD0sFLsznMqpXAaOSLHfODNDp8kZdZxBxdjXy6bHXBGcjhYkSOBc0ZLwwPkDytyPmikILKwx6NiiwaDyuXkEeH7ZNhOdJKbsGKzfwYqho9jIW2dD81xhMYNHH-qox6GAcgqGpSoUGCtqu7gDHCMT4lG5axClnV4PXI=&c=&ch=

